STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Peter W. Szymanski

Installation Manager

US Army Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497

Re: revised Consent Order No. 1924

Dear Mr. Szymanski:
I am writing as follow up to our electronic mails dated September 18, 2008.

Enclosed is a revised draft of Consent Order No. 1924, which requires the submission of a
revised NOx Compliance Plan for the boilers and a civil penalty payment of $19,169.

The violations describe in this draft Order are federal high priority violations and are on EPA’s
violation watch list.

Please sign and return the enclosed Consent Order with your signature within ten (10) calendar
days of your receipt of the Order. Once the signed Consent Order is received by the
Department, it will be presented to the Commissioner for signature. If signed by the
Commissioner, Consent Order No. 1924 will become a final Order of the Commissioner and a
certified copy of the Consent Order will be returned to you via registered mail.

The failure to submit and consent to the Order within 10 days will result in the Department
referring this matter to the U.S. EPA.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Seng
Phouthakoun of my staft at 424-3702.

Sincerely,
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